
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Friday 14th March Weekly Round-up 

Y2 Victorian Day 

What a fantastic day the children in Year 2 had! To immerse them in their Victorian topic, the 

children took part in a range of workshops. They played with Victorian toys, experienced what a 

Victorian classroom would have been like, made peg dolls and even did some of the jobs children 

would have been expected to do during this era! It was a great day.  

 

SEND Craft Event  

Thank you to everyone who attended our first SEND Craft session after school on Wednesday. The 

children (and adults!) created some wonderful items and a good time was had by all!  

 

Dodgeball  

We were super proud of our Dodgeball Team on Wednesday! A group of girls from across Key Stage 

2 competed against teams from across Rotherham. They won the majority of their games. Well 

done, girls!  

 

Year 4 Swimming  

A huge well done to our children in Year 4. They took part in their first swimming session this week. I 

am told they put in so much effort and demonstrated great determination and resilience. Great 

work!  

 

Year 4 went to York!  

I was lucky to be able to accompany Year 4 on their trip to The Dig and Jorvik in York on Tuesday. We 

had a fantastic day! Hearing about some of the items that were used to make medicines in the past 

was very interesting, and surprising! Our ride on the capsules around the museum was also a 

highlight.  

 

Red Nose Day  

Friday 21st March is Red Nose Day. Children are welcome to come to school in something red. This 

could be anything from a t-shirt to a bobble or socks! Non-school uniform can also be worn. We are 

asking for donations, which can be handed to class teachers. There is no fixed amount.  



We will be running some fun activities over the course of the day in school, too. Thank you for your 

support.  

 

Reminders for next week 

Y3 Ancient Greece Day- Monday 17th Match  

Y3 Stay and Craft event- Tuesday 18th March  

Red Nose Day- Friday 21st March  

 

Have a wonderful weekend,  

Mrs K Edmondson  

Associate Headteacher  


